
05th March, 2021 
 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited                                                             
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 

BSE LTD, 
P J Towers,  
Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 051 
 

Kind Attn.: Mr. Sareesh Koroth (NSE) / Mr. Saurabh Patil (BSE) 

  
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Increase in volume 

Ref. No. of letter received from NSE: NSE/CM/Surveillance/10470 dated 04.03.2021 
Ref. No. of letter received from BSE: L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 395 dated 05.03.2021 
 
We write with reference to your above letter seeking clarification for increase in volume of the 
shares of the Company. 

We would like to confirm you that there is no significant incident/news/development in the 
Company which may effect the volume of the security in Exchanges. It is the market only which 
is determining volume to be traded.   

We would also like to confirm that the Company does not have any information / 
announcement to be made that may have any bearing on the operation/performance of the 
Company which can be considered as price sensitive information.  

In case if there is any such development, we will certainly comply with the requirements of the 
Listing Regulations. 

We trust, this clarifies the position and request you to take the above clarification on record and 
keep the members of the exchange informed. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Star Cement Limited 
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D e b a b ra t a  Th a ku r t a

C o mp a n y  S e c re t a ry

S ig n e d  b y :  TH A KU R TA  D EBA BR A TA  
Debabrata Thakurta 
(Company Secretary) 

 
 
 
 


